

A. Reading.

Read the text and answer the questions.

(12)

Hi. I'm Noah and I live in Stockholm, Sweden. I live with my parents and my sister Agneta in a house by the river. My parents aren't strict but I have to make my bed and tidy my room. Agneta helps mum in the kitchen but I hate cooking! I usually lay the table and I sometimes wash the dishes but I never cook dinner!

Sweden is a beautiful country with hot summers and long, cold winters with lots of snow. The official language is Swedish but we learn English at school. Stockholm is a great city. There's a lot to do. There are some good shops and museums, and lots of restaurants and cafés. My favourite food is ice cream and I like going to the Kungstädgården with my friends to eat ice cream. We often hang out by the river or meet in town. My favourite sports are football, skiing and ice hockey. I usually play ice hockey every weekend and in the winter I go skiing once or twice a week.

- 1 Where does Noah live? _____
- 2 Who does Noah live with? _____
- 3 Does he have to tidy his room? _____
- 4 What does he hate? _____
- 5 What is the official language in Sweden? _____
- 6 What is Noah's favourite food? _____
- 7 Where does he hang out with his friends? _____
- 8 What are his favourite sports? _____

B- Say True-False-Doesn't Say.

(6)

1. Noah likes sports.
2. Noah likes studying English.
3. His best friend is Mark.
4. He goes to school in the morning.
5. Sweden is a beautiful place.
6. He can do many activities in Sweden.
7. Winters in Sweden are cold.
8. Agneta is Noah's mother.

B. Use of English

B1. Vocabulary. Complete the sentences with the correct word. (10)

1. Helen is a very S _____ person. She is always with friends laughing and having fun but her sister Ursula is so S _____. If you talk to her, her face goes red immediately and she doesn't answer.
2. My H _____ teacher is great! She is teaching us the Roman empire. I love those lessons. I don't like Mr. Jones, the M _____ teacher, he only speaks about jazz and folk. I don't listen to that.
3. On Wednesdays, I have only two lessons at school. In M _____ we are learning about multiplication of primal numbers and in G _____ we are studying the mountains and seas of America.
4. It is very cold outside, Jimmy. You have to take a J _____, a hat and gloves. Oh! and take a S _____ to protect your neck.
5. I get up at seven. Then I have B _____ and I go to school. Later, I come B _____ home. I have lunch and I do my homework.

B2. Present simple. Complete the routine of the doctor with the correct form of the verbs. (8)

1. Hello. My name is Thelma Stuart. I am thirty five years old and I _____ (be) a doctor in a hospital in the centre of Glasgow. I _____ (not-work) during the day because I really like _____. _____ (work) at night. My husband isn't a doctor. He _____ (drive) a truck for a company. He _____ (not-like) his job because he _____ (wake up) very early in the morning and he _____ (not-come) home until very late in the afternoon. The good thing about this jobs is that we _____ (have) dinner together every day just before I go to work and just before he goes to bed.

B3. Present simple vs continuous Complete the sentences with the correct form of the verbs (8)

1. Look at John! What _____ he _____ (do) with those three dogs in the park?
2. In the winter, people in Alaska _____ (not-see) the sun for two months.
3. What _____ your brother _____ (do) on Saturday mornings?
4. I'm sorry. I can't help you now. I _____ (study) for the final exam I have tomorrow.
5. Jane and Mark _____ (not-be) friends but siblings.
6. Students _____ (not-attend) school these days because of the CoVid situation.
7. Sally usually _____ (go) to work in the morning, but now she _____ (stay) at home to work virtually.

B4. Choose the correct answer: possessive 's, is or has? (6)

1. Mike's eyes are brown.
a. possession b. is c. has
2. My mum's got a grey bag.
a. possession b. is c. has
3. The students' books are corrected.
a. possession b. is c. has

4. Emily's very happy today.

a. possession b. is c. has

5. John's house is very big!

a. possession b. is c. has

6. Monica's reading a book at the moment.

B5. Transform the sentences into negative.

(6)

1. Thomas and Sally are from Britain.

2. Charles has got three brothers.

3. Pam can swim in the river.

4. My parents like horror films.

5. Jenny is listening to music at the moment.

6. Selene plays the piano very well.

B6. Personal questions

(10)

1. What type of TV programmes do you like?

2. Where do you usually go on holidays?

3. What sport can you play?

4. What is your best friend doing at the moment?

5. What time does your mum usually get up?

6. When have you got English lessons?

7. What is your favourite music?

8. Are you doing an exam now?

9. What musical instrument can you play?

10. Is your mum a teacher?

B7. Possessive 's. Look at the picture and write sentences with possessive 's

(6)



Example:

o. Snowball is Lisa's cat.

1. Homer is _____
2. Marge is _____
3. Lisa and Maggie are _____
4. Bart is _____
5. Snowball is _____
6. Bart is _____

B8. Choose the correct options. Present simple or present continuous.

(6)

1. Sam and I **hang out / are hanging out** together every day.
2. Listen! Kate **plays / is playing** the piano now.
3. I don't **read / am not reading** blogs every week. I haven't got much time.
4. My mum can't talk now. She **drives / is driving**.
5. Tobias doesn't **listen / isn't listening** to the teacher at the moment.
6. We **start / are starting** school at 8 am every morning.